: 7 February 1963

Dr. Paul Dudley White
264 Beacon Street
Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Paul:

Re the National Council for Youth, Henry Taylor checked up and advises
that it is probably wise for you to decline. Apparently it is. not a truly disreput-
able organization but it is a one-man show supported by some money from one
local family, and no one here can find any good that it has done or is likely to
do. ‘

Regards,

As ever, _ .

Ancel Key
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